
Update on Shared Fence Painting 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to provide you with an update regarding the 

painting of our shared fence. 

I'm pleased to inform you that the painting has been completed as of [Date]. The paint used is 

[Type/Color of Paint], which we agreed upon during our previous discussions. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the work done, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for being a great neighbor! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


